
Postponement of Admission Test of Fall Semester 2024 

Due to unavoidable circumstances the Admission Test 

of Fall Semester 2024 of East West University has been 

postponed for the time being. The new date of the 

Admission Test will be announced shortly. 

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar 

East West University  


